
 

PLEASANT GROVE HIGH SCHOOL 
5406 McKnight Road 

Texarkana, Texas 75503 
 903-832-8005 phone 

903-832-5381 fax 
 
January 10, 2006 
 
Coaches, 
 
Pleasant Grove ISD would like to invite your high school track and field teams to the 
annual Hawk Relays at Leon Blake stadium to be held on Saturday, March 8, 2008.  
This meet will include three divisions: JV Boys, Varsity Girls, and Varsity Boys.  Also, we 
will have a JH girls’ meet on Thursday, March 6 and a JH boys’ meet on Tuesday, March 
11.  Please fax or email your intentions ASAP as we will limit the meet to the first fifteen 
schools that respond. 
 
The entry fees for varsity teams will be $150.00 and $100.00 for the JV team.  Medals will 
be awarded for the top three finishers in each race as well as relay plaques for winners 
and an overall team champion plaque.  Entry fees for all JH teams will be $50.00 each. 
 
We will send out a meet schedule sometime in late February. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you ASAP by fax or email.  I hope your athletes stay 
injury-free and continue having a great off-season. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Clay Busby 
 
 

Girls’ Track Coach:  Amy Collvins 
acollvins@pgisd.net 

903-832-8005, school 
 

Boys’ Track Coach:  Clay Busby 
cbusby@pgisd.net 

903-832-8005, school 
903-277-8795, cell 
903-832-5381, fax 


